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INLET BEACH CLUB
MANAGER REPORT
JUNE 31st, 2014


Jose has been busy working on painting the balconies following rail pocket work. We have had rain daily for several weeks which is slowing him down but he is making good progress. 

One gate operator at the entrance was replaced by Carpenter Security under warranty. 

Ocean Surf Glass has received the deposit for the new fixed garage windows. They are in the process of obtaining their permits. 

The Florida Health Department flagged us for several small swimming pool violations. North Palm Beach Pools and I are working to correct them. The document is attached for the Boards review. 

Daniello Construction is expected to start the railings on the pool closure this month. 

A pool umbrella was left open and the wind damaged 2 of the limbs. These parts are replaceable and are here for Jose to do the repair. 

World Class Landscaping is doing a great job on the grounds. The Inlet Beach Club looks great as usual! 










